March 14, 1989

Docket Nos. 50-413, 50-414
License Nos. NPF-35, NPF-117

Duke Power Company

ATTN: Mr. H. B. Tucker, Vice President
Nuclear Production Department

422 South Church Street

Charlotte, NC 28242

Gentlemen:

SUBJECT: OPERATIONAL SAFETY TEAM INSPECTION OF (ATAWBA NUCLEAR PLANT DURING
THE WEEK OF APRIL 10-14 AND 24-28, 1989

This letter is to confirm the above dates for the subject team inspection.
The inspection dates were discussed during a telephone conversation between
M. Glover of your staff and R. Gibbs of this office February 13, 1989.

The materials that the team must have available for the inspection are
identified in the enclosure of this letter. item 16 of the enclosure denotes
those items needed for the preparation phase of the inspection; we would
appreciate having those items sent to the Region II office by March 31, 1989.

Should you have any question regarding this inspection, please contact
R. Gibbs at 404-331-5607.

Sincerely,
(ORIGIINAL SIGNED BY T. A. PEEBLES)

Thomas A. Peebles, Chief
Operations Branch
Division of Reactor Safety

Enclosure:
Inspection Materials

cc w/encl:
T. B. Owen, Station Manager
Catawba
Senior Resident Inspector - Catawba
State of South Carolina

bcec w/encl:
K. N. Jabbour, NRR
Document Control Desk
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